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Long Term Projects
Pease Field
We are currently launching a programme of regeneration at the Pease Field area in Pontefract.

This will be a long term project and we would like to welcome any member of the public, particularly those who reside in the Churchbalk Lane and Harewood Avenue areas, to join the working group that will co-ordinate the regeneration.

This Project is a direct result of the recent CRiSP3 research that was conducted in South Pontefract earlier this year.
Anyone wishing to be involved in this project can contact an officer of the partnership whose details are on our home page, or alternatively can drop in on our meetings as publicised on our site.
